Good Shepherd Parent Group
‘Winter School Disco

Wednesday, 27th June, 2018

Dear Parents,

Our School’s Parent Group are running a
‘Winter Disco for students. Details as

follows:

Xinder to Year 2: 4.30 pm to 5.30 pm

Years 3 to 6: 5.45 pm 1o 7.00 pm
Entry Fee: $4.00 per child
(pavyable at the door)

Available for purchase on the night:
Hot Dogs, Drinks, Glow Sticks, Chips &

Poppas.

Parents, please ensure you N
collect your children at the // EAPD
conclusion of the allocated

time. Thank you.




